Attention Year 1 Parents

Remember what it was like when you were new to the school?

The P&C Kindergarten/New Families Morning Tea will be held on
Thursday 27th February 2020 and we'd love your help!

Please bring along a plate of food to share at the
morning tea. If your food is provided on a plate or
in a container which you require back, please label
clearly with your name and class. Please don't worry

about drinks as we have already catered for that. o ]
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